TOWN OF BROOKLINE
LISTER ACTIVITIES/MEETING

September 29, 2014

Those present: Marsha Omand, Doug Woods, and Don Gokey

At the request of Michelle Wilson of Property Value Review from the State of Vermont,
Guy Tanza re-submitted the electronic version of Brookline’s 2014 411/Grand List.
Listers worked on several land transfers, and reviewed some property acreage changes.
Also reviewed and made input to the mobile home purchased by Michael Staats this past
year.

Also read all email and made copies of information pertinent to our operation.

Listers intend to go on Putney Mountain Rd. site visits on Tuesday, October 14, 2014 at
10 a.m.

Next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 20, 2014 at 6 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Marsha Omand
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